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Greetings from TotalSim!

This is our first e-Brief to let you all know what is happening here at TotalSim.

Don’t worry we will not be filling your in boxes and expect to only send something out
once a month or so. We look forward to hearing back from you and learning more
about what you are doing so don’t hesitate to reach out to us as well.

We are preparing to attend these upcoming events and hope to see some of you there:

e The International BoatBuilders’ Exhibition & Conference (Marine design)
September 28 - 30
e PRI 2021 Trade Show (for all our Motorsports Friends) December 9-11

Please let us know if you will be attending these events; we would love to catch up.

We are looking forward to sharing news, happenings, and even some CFD tips with
you. In the meantime, feel free to check out our website and follow us on social media.

Warmly,

Ray Leto, Naethan Eagles and the whole TotalSim US team.
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